
 

Alternate formats available: call 206-1280 or TTY Relay: 711 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Shoring will be removed in West Commodore Way beginning September 24; 
near neighbors may experience vibration 

Comenzarán a remover secciones de acero apuntalar en Comodoro de Oeste el 24 de septiembre. 
Vecinos cercanos pueden sentir las vibraciones. 
 
Beginning Monday, September 24, crews will remove the shoring installed for the junction structure 
construction from West Commodore Way. Near neighbors may experience vibration from this work. 
Crews expect to remove the majority of the shoring by Thursday, September 27. Additional work to 
remove shoring may be required the week of October 1.  
 
Once shoring is removed, 
West Commodore Way will 
be repaired and reopened by 
mid-October. 
 

 
 

September 20, 2012 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
Contact: Adair Muth at adair.muth@kingcounty.gov or 206-263-7319 
 

24-hour Project Hotline/Para más información: 206-296-3848 
 

Website: http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/ Construction/Seattle/BallardSiphon.aspx 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT AT THE 
SOUTH SITE: 

 Vibration the week of 
September 24; possible 
vibration the week of 
October 1 

 West Commodore Way 
road closure and detour 

 High levels of activity 
involving crews, excavation 
equipment and trucks  

 Increased truck traffic on 
and around West 
Commodore Way 

 Typical work hours 
Monday through Friday, 
from 7 a.m. until 6 p.m.; 
longer weekday hours and 
Saturday work possible 
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